
Rev. Stephen Bogdan, pastor 
Home phone: 215/379-5974 

Highway Tabernacle 
18th & Spring Garden Sts. Philadelphia, Pa. 19130 215/563-9192 

March 24, 1999 

Rev, Otto Wegner 
159 Bergen Avenue 
Waldwick, New Jersey 07463 

Dear Brother Vv egner, 

On behalf of the congregation and board of Highway Tabernacle, allow me to say a big 
thank-you for the ministry that you and Mrs. Wegner shared with us on the 28111 of 
February and the 7th of March. We were all blessed by your ministry, and by the way that 
you interacted with the congregation before and after the services, and during the moment 
of fellowship. 

As you are aware, Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan are planning to retire from the pulpit in June. 
They will make an announcement to the membership at a business meeting to be held 
April 11th. At a meeting held March 23'd, the official board voted to extend to you a 
formal invitation to candidate for the pastorate of Highway. 

The board has requested a letter that details your vision for ministry in Philadelphia, and 
your strategic plan for Highway, along the lines of what we discussed when we spoke 
before the evening service of March 7th. 

Please contact me in care of the church, or through any one of the contact points below. 

T 'kw& fr,,r7.7.7r,r3

In His Name, 

m you on this inatt6.-. 

Otis A Fortenberry 
1815 John F. Kennedy Boulevard 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
Day: (610) 591-9775 Eve: (215) 851-0735 
e-mail: sito84@alumni.Princeton.edu 

"By the blessing of the Upright the city is exalted." Proverbs 11:11 


